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ANNUAL OWNERS’ MEETING 
The annual owners’ meeting will be held at 9:00 on July 3. With low attendance 
expected due to coronavirus restrictions and concerns, the meeting this year will 
be virtual. Meeting materials will be distributed shortly. 
 
PAREMETER FENCE 
Our fence has been removed  and construction on Gothic Road has commenced. 
The portion along Winterset remains. We are considering three options to be 
discussed at the meeting. First is to replace the whole fence on HOA property. 
Second is to leave it as is. Third is to add to the existing fence so it rounds the 
corner along Gothic Road. We expect to have cost estimates for the meeting. 
 

 



 
CB WATER & SANITATION EXPANSION 
W&S has begun construction on their $18,000,000 expansion. The actual 
construction will be down by the river and to their building at the corner of Gothic 
Road and Prospect. The equipment and activity along Prospect near the Gold Link 
lift, which can be seen from many of our homes,  is for supplies and mobilization. 
It is temporary. 
 
NEW NEIGHBOR 
Ronit & Haviv Ilan from Plano, Texas  have purchased the house at 35 Gold Link 
Drive, previously owned by Janet Harvey. 
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